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May 21, 2012 
 
          
 
Blong Thao 
2590 Southcrest Ave E 
St. Paul, MN 55119 
 
VIA EMAIL: tswvnploojthoj@yahoo.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 881 Forest Street 
 
Dear Mr. Thao: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 15, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant the appeal in Item #1 by 
removing the door to the basement furnace room and provided that the testing report is positive; 
grant a 4.5-inch variance on the openable height of the egress windows in the upper floor south, 
southwest, and east bedrooms; deny the appeal on the rest of the items on the list and grant an 
extension to August 1, 2012 for compliance with the exception of the ramp issue which must be 
in compliance by July 1, 2012. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 20, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Wayne Spiering (email) 
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